
Public Education Commission    Governing Body Member Change Notification Form 
The Charter Contract was entered into by and between the New Mexico Public Education Commission, 
and Albuquerque school of Excellence, hereafter “The School”, effective 12 of June, 2020. The School 
was approved for a 5 year Charter Contract.  
 

The School’s Governing Body Member Change Notification is hereby submitted by, Mustafa Ayik on 
8/17/2021, and affirms the school meets the following eligibility criteria:  

☐  Notification was submitted to the PEC within 30 days of change in membership. 

 ☐  The school’s governing board is in compliance with all reporting requirements. 
_____________________________________________________     _______________________ 
Charter School Representative Signature       Date 
 

The School’s Governing Body Member, or Charter Representative Change Notification was:  

☐  Approved   ☐  Denied 
_____________________________________________________     _______________________ 
Chair, Public Education Commission       Date    

NUMBER OF MEMBERS REQUIRED UNDER YOUR SCHOOL’S BYLAWS: 5-7 

NUMBER OF CURRENTLY SEATED GOVERNING BOARD MEMBERS:5 

EFFECTIVE DATE OF CHANGE: 

☐ RESIGNATION  

      DATE OF RESIGNATION:    

      NAME OF INDIVIDUAL RESIGNING:  

☐ REMOVAL 

      DATE OF REMOVAL:    

      NAME OF INDIVIDUAL BEING REMOVED: 

      REASON FOR REMOVAL: 

 DESIGNATION OF NEW BOARD MEMBER TO  ☐ AN EXISTING POSITION  OR  ☐ A NEW POSITION 

      DATE OF DESIGNATION: 

      NAME OF INDIVIDUAL BEING DESIGNATED: 

      HOME ADDRESS: 

      PHONE NUMBER: 

      EMAIL ADDRESS: 

      NAME OF BOARD MEMBER BEING REPLACED: 

☐ REQUEST FOR EXTENSION: 

☐ VOTE NOT TO REPLACE MEMBER:  

6/20/2021
Guvanch Atamyradov

8/17/2021



8/17/2021 Albuquerque School of Excellence Mail - Resignation letter

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=d7ea0c5115&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1705840412107944664&simpl=msg-f%3A17058404121… 1/1

Mustafa Ayik <mayik@abqse.org>

Resignation letter


Guvanch Atamyradov <gatamyradov@abqse.org> Tue, Jul 20, 2021 at 3:22 PM
To: Mustafa Ayik <mayik@abqse.org>, Osman Anderoglu <oanderoglu@gmail.com>

Dear Dr. Anderoglu and Mr. Ayik,

It is with regret that I need to inform you about my decision to resign from the Governing
Counsel for the Albuquerque School of Excellence.

My family commitments and work schedule have made it impossible to give the board the
time it requires to be truly effective in my position. I have seen substantial growth during the
short time that I have served and am confident you will continue to grow this amazing
organization in my absence.

Thank you for giving me the chance to work with such a great team. I look forward to hearing
about the continued successes of the Albuquerque School of Excellence.

Sincerely,
Guvanch Atamyradov 


